
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

MAY 2024 

New Bundaberg Hospital 
Early works 

The commencement of early works 
marks an exciting milestone in 
delivering the $1.2 billion new 
Bundaberg Hospital. 
The new hospital will feature a clinical 
services building with a rooftop 
helipad, a mental health unit and a 
facility support centre. It’s the largest 
health investment the region has ever 
seen and will deliver an additional 121 
overnight beds to serve the region’s 
growing and ageing community. 

What are early works? 
Early works involve preparing the site for 
construction of the new hospital buildings.  
The new hospital site is located on land between 
Eggmolesse Street, Kay McDuff Drive and 
Bundaberg Ring Road, as illustrated overleaf. 
The scope of early works includes: 
• surveying  
• fencing installation 
• vegetation removal 
• construction site offices and worker facilities 
• bulk excavation / earthworks 
• piling 
• establishing in-ground services. 

 

Construction hours 
Early works are scheduled to start in May 2024, 
weather and construction conditions permitting. 
Early works construction working hours are 7am  
to 6pm, Monday to Friday. No work will take place 
outside of these hours or public holidays without 
prior notice and approvals. 

What to expect during early works? 
TRAFFIC 
Early works will see an increase in vehicle 
movements in and around the site, which may 
result in short travel delays. At times, oversize 
vehicles will deliver heavy machinery such as 
excavators, dozers, dump trucks and piling rigs. 
Construction vehicles will access the site using the 
service road at the Eggmolesse Street and 
Johanna Boulevard intersection, as illustrated 
overleaf. 
DUST 
Dust emissions will be minimised by: 
• using a wheel wash to clean vehicles leaving 

site to prevent the spread of excavated material 
• using water trucks to suppress dust 
• covering stockpiled materials as required. 
NOISE AND VIBRATION 
Due to the nature of the work some localised noise 
and vibration may occur during the use of heavy 
machinery. Noise and vibration will be monitored 
at all times with noise and vibration-limiting 
construction methodologies adopted.     

  
       

        
      
  

       



 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

SITE LOCATION 

Keeping you informed 
We’re committed to being good neighbours  
and encourage you to contact us if you have  
any enquiries or concerns about our work.  
CPB Contractors will notify impacted stakeholders 
of potential impacts through works notifications. 

Sign up for project updates 
If you would like more information about the 
project or would like to subscribe to receive  
project updates straight to your inbox, visit the  
new Bundaberg Hospital project website at 
www.widebay.health.qld.gov.au/new-bundaberg-
hospital 

Contact us 
GENERAL PROJECT ENQUIRIES 
Phone: 4303 8540 
Email: WBHHS-NewHospital@health.qld.gov.au  
www.widebay.health.qld.gov.au/new-bundaberg-
hospital 
SITE, CONSTRUCTION AND PROJECT 
EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITIES 
Phone: 0438 593 998 
Email: NBH.information@cpbcon.com.au   
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